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Date Issued:  April 28th, 2022 

 
End of Life Notification EOL22.007 

1.25G/2.5G WDM SFP Transceiver 
FWLF1519/1521/1632 variants 

 
This document is an End of Life Notification (EOL) for II-VI’s variant 1.25G/2.5G 
CWDM/DWDM SFP transceivers. 
 
 

Affected Part Numbers and Recommended Replacement Part Numbers 
 

The II-VI part numbers affected by this EOL notice are as follows: 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Reason for Discontinuation 
 

Our supplier has EOLed 2.5G CWDM/DWDM Laser diode and does not offer the  
replacement.  
 
 
End of Life Dates 
 

All last time buy purchase orders must be received by July 29th 2022. 
The last time shipment date will be no later than December 29th 2022.    
 
 
 

 

Order Acceptance/Change Conditions 
 

Any orders for the discontinued products listed above with a requested ship date after  
July 29th 2022 will be non-cancelable and non-returnable (NCNR). The words “non-
cancelable, non-returnable” must be clearly indicated on these orders. These orders 
cannot be changed, rescheduled, or cancelled.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

II-VI EOL Part Number 
Suggested  

Replacement 

FWLF-1519xxxxxxx None 

FWLF1519xxxxxxx None 

FWLF-1521xxxxxxx None 

FWLF1521xxxxxxx None 

FWLF1632xxxxx None 
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RMA Replacements 
 

After July 29th 2022, II-VI reserves the right to replace any of the discontinued products 
listed above returned under RMA (Return Material Authorization) with either the same 
module if component inventories allow or with a credit, at II-VI’s discretion. 
 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. Please do not hesitate to 
call on your local distributor, rep, or local II-VI sales manager for any additional information 
you need. 
 
 
 

For More Information please contact your local II-VI representative, or  
 

II-VI Incorporated 
375 Saxonburg Boulevard 
Saxonburg, PA  16056 
photonics.sales@ii-vi.com  

www.ii-vi.com 


